
 
 

12 August 2014 

 
Dear EIANZ (WA) Member 
 
NOTICE OF 2014 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING AND MEMBER SUNDOWNER 

You are invited to the Heritage Boardroom at the Melbourne Hotel (cnr Hay & Milligan 
Street, Perth) on Tuesday 9 September 2014 commencing at 5:30 pm. 
  
The Western Australian Division of the EIANZ is having its Annual General 
Meeting.  Formalities will be short and straightforward – President’s Report, Treasurer’s 
Report and Election of the 2014/15 Committee.  
 
Formalities will be followed by a presentation on an environmental topic and refreshments 
and an opportunity to relax and network with other environmental professionals. A brochure 
outlining the presentation will be circulated separately. 
  
The existing Committee consists of an enthusiastic group of practitioners with wide-ranging 
contacts and experience.  It’s a great way to network and contribute to the environmental 
profession.  Are you interested in being involved with the WA Committee?  If you are, we 
would be very happy to have your nomination for any of the general Committee positions, as 
they will all be declared vacant at the AGM.  Nomination forms will be available at the 
meeting or a copy is attached. 
 
Western Australia is the fourth largest Division in the Institute and we continue to experience 
steady growth in membership.  Your local Committee is keen to maintain this growth into the 
future and organise events of interest to all WA environmental practitioners.  In addition, the 
EIANZ National Conference will be held in Perth in October 2015 and although the event is 
largely organised by the National Council, the contributions and support of WA Division 
members is essential to ensuring the successful planning and execution of the event.   
 
Members with an interest in joining the WA Division committee (or assisting the 2015 WA 
Division Committee on a less frequent/formal basis) are encouraged to contact the current 
President or Secretary of the WA Division via wa@eianz.org 
  
For catering purposes and to allow us to confirm the ability to achieve a quorum, please 
RSVP by Monday 8th September 2014 to wa@eianz.org 
   
Yours sincerely 
 
Richard Morup BSc MEIANZ 
Secretary 
EIANZ (WA) 
 
 


